
Welcome back Families!
My name is Nicole Russo and I am 
excited to be returning for my 
second term as PTO President. The 
GAMS PTO has many events 
planned throughout the year. 
Every penny raised through your 
membership, fundraisers and 
events goes right back into our 
school for the students and staff.  
Please consider purchasing a PTO 
membership for event discounts 
and other privileges.  PTO 
membership is a great way to show 
your support without a time 
commitment!  The PTO provides 
money towards field trips, 
assemblies and author visits 
-among other things.  Thank you to 
all of the parents and staff who 
have been of great service in the 
past and future! The PTO would 
not exist without the support, time 
and dedication that numerous 
individuals have put in. We love 
having parents help and always 
welcome new ideas to make our 
school better. I am looking forward 
to an amazing year. See you at 
Open House.

Open House
Our Annual Open House will take 
place on September 26th from 
6-7:30pm.  While you are there, be 
sure to stop by our PTO table to 
meet your board members, get info 
on membership and volunteering 
opportunities.  We will also have 
T-shirts available. See you there. 

PTO Board Openings
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Hola familias de GAMS!
Mi nombre es Nicole Russo y estoy 
emocionada de regresar para mi 
segundo mandato como Presidente de 
PTO. El PTO de GAMS tiene muchos 
eventos planeados durante todo el 
año. Cada centavo recaudado a través 


